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1. Registration

a. The registration manual has been updated and we are looking forward to
registering students in early March for the 2022-2023 school year

2. Paraprofessional Week
a. The week of January 23rd is Paraprofessional Appreciation Week. | am so
thankful for the skill, care, and dedication that our paras display each day!!

3. Second Semester Initiatives
a. Admit Slips - To try and combat the extreme amount of skipping occurring this
year, we are going to go back to requiring admit slips for all students. If their
absence is unexcused then they don’t have access to earn the points for that
day. If the absence is excused then they will have access to all of the missing
work. This will be a learning curve for all of us, students included. It is time,
however, that we slowly bring back the rigor that had in place prior to COVID.

4. EHall Pass
a. We have implemented an electronic hall pass system that has been quite
successful. This system tracks who is in the hall and where they are going. It
allows us to:
i.  Limit the overall number of students in the hall at a time
ii.  Limit the number of passes that individual students get per day
iii.  Limit specific students from being in the hall at the same time

Upcoming Events:

Feb 3rd - Staff Breakfast from Project Unite Volunteers

Feb 6th-10th - Snow Dayz Week

Week of Feb 6th - Registration Presentations from Mrs. Doyle
Feb 15th - Math Leadership Academy

Feb 16th - Camp Confidence Winter Carnival

Feb 20th - No School



